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Happening this Week: 04/01/2024

Monday
v/ Easter Monday - No School

Tuesday
v/ Gr. 5/6 Hockey Academy on the Ice

Wednesday
v/ Have a great day!!

Thursday

v/ Pizza Day (orders in by 9:15)
v/ Gr 5/6 Hockey Academy

Friday
1
v/ Have a great weekendN\\

Stay tuned for
more info

i
PARENT/TEACHER (2 5
INTERVIEWS =~

Wednesday, Apr 24 & Thursday, Apr 25 i
- &

Follow us on Instagram
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CENTENNIAL SCHOOL
WILL REMAIN OPEN
FOR THE NEXT SCHOOL
YEAR 2024/25

Great news for all of our
families and students!!
Wetaskiwin Regional Public
Schools has been approved
foranew K - 8 school. So
~that means Centennial
School will remain open until
a new K-8 school has been
built and is ready for
students to attend for the
purpose of delivering
education programming.
Wetaskiwin Regional Public
Schools will keep families
informed of the progress and
timelines for the upcoming
changes.




% Upcoming events:

@ April 17 - End of Quarter 3

April 18 - ECS/Gr 3 - fieldtrip to Telus ,‘
World of Science 8 Ll
"
@ April 22-25 - Book Fair B
REENROLLMENT
@ April 24 & 25 - Parent/Teacher Interviews FORMS 2024-2025
() il 24- Grade 6 shots - AM Please fill out your
child/ren’s reenrollment

form for the 2024-2025
@ April 25 - Gr 2 Kiwanis Music Festival school year. This form
confirms their
registration for the
upcoming school year. If
your student is not
returning, please indicate
that on the form. Come
into the school if you
require help or need to
use the office
chromebook. Your
cooperation is greatly
appreciated. Thank you
to all parents who have
filled out the form
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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Centennial School is excited to be hosting a “Welcome to the Jungle” Book Fair on;

Monday April 22nd, 9am-6pm
Tuesday April 23rd, 9am-6pm
Wednesday April 24th, 9am-7:30pm (Parent/Teacher interview night)

Thursday April 25th, 9am-7:30pm (Parent/Teacher interview night)

This is a great opportunity for you to encourage your child to read and support our
school, as up to 50% percent of total sales will go to purchase new books for our library!
Everyone is welcome and there will be door prizes, guessing contests and a draw to win
$25 in free books for your child! The younger students in K-3 will be having a coloring con-
test and the older grades will be supporting the fair with decorations.

Please come out and support our “Welcome to the Jungle” Book Fair and help to
promote a love of reading in your children!

Sincerely,

Karen Mason/Book Fair Chairperson




